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Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)

From: Public Comment <Comment@adeq.state.ar.us>
Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2024 8:31 AM
To: Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)
Subject: Fw: support for BRWA stance

We've received 6 more comments in the past 24 hours.  
 
Carol  

From: Rachel Henriques <henriques.ra@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2024 9:55 AM 
To: Public Comment 
Subject: support for BRWA stance  
  

 
I fully support ALL comments of the BRWA. The Buffalo River and its watershed needs full protection from any 
type of CAFO now and in the future. 
 
Rachel Henriques, Mt. Judea, AR 
--  
"In the end, we will conserve only what we love, we will love only what we understand, and we will understand only what 
we are taught." ~Baba Dioum, Senegalese forest ranger 


